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Jeremiah 42:19··  Yehowah has spoken against YOU, O remnant of Judah.  Do 
not enter into Egypt.  YOU should positively know that I have 
borne witness against YOU today. 

[6] - References: 

· Only he should not increase horses for himself, nor make the 
people go back to Egypt in order to increase horses, whereas 
Yehowah has said to YOU, YOU must never go back again by this 
way. (Deuteronomy 17:16) 

· And the stronghold of Pharaoh must become even for YOU men a 
reason for shame, and the refuge in the shadow of Egypt a cause 
for humiliation. (Isaiah 30:3) 

· Woe to those going down to Egypt for assistance, those who rely 
on mere horses, and who put their trust in war chariots, because 
they are numerous, and in steeds, because they are very mighty, 
but who have not looked to the Holy One of Israel and have not 
searched for Yehowah himself. (Isaiah 31:1) 

· And he kept sending prophets among them to bring them back to 
Yehowah, and they kept bearing witness against them, but they 
did not give ear. (2 Chronicles 24:19) 

· However, they became disobedient and rebelled against you and 
kept casting your Law behind their back, and your own prophets 
they killed, who bore witness against them to bring them back to 
you, and they went on committing acts of great disrespect. 
(Nehemiah 9:26) 

· And I will come near to YOU people for the judgment, and I will 
become a speedy witness against the sorcerers, and against the 
adulterers, and against those swearing falsely, and against those 
acting fraudulently with the wages of a wage worker, with the 
widow and with the fatherless boy, and those turning away the 
alien resident, while they have not feared me, Yehowah of armies 
has said. (Malachi 3:5) 

 


